
U.S. Department of Homeland Security
Freedom of Information Aet Oflice
6tl1 South l2 ' b Street
Arlington, VA 20598-6020

Transportation
Security
Administration

August 7,2012

Ms. Catherine Crump
ACLU
125 Broad Street
New York, NY 10004

Re: TSA12-0730

Dear Ms. Crump:

This acknowledges receipt of your Freedom of Iri uly 30, 2012,
within the Transportation Security Administratioff _ !equest was
<~[,.q;gli,~d elise number TSAJ2-0730. We 'NiH carefully review your request arid if any additional
information is needed, we will contact you directly. Should you have any questions, you may
contact this office a 66-364-2872.

Ms. Aeron J. Pi] eiro
Operations Man r
Freedom of Information Act Office
Office of Civil Rights & Liberties,

Ombudsman and Traveler Engagement
Transportation Security Administration
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